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STATE OF KANSAS

DIVISION OF ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES

Telephone 296-3811 State Office Building, 12th Floor Topeka, Kansas 66612

March 31, 1977

Re: Classroom Office Building
Fort Hays Kansas State College
Hays, Kansas

Blanchard, Vanderweide & Fillmore
‘Architects

P.C. Box 814 - 802 E. Hazel
Garden City, Kansas 67846

Gentlemen:

At a meeting held yesterday afternoon the Architectural Selection
Committee voted to select the firm of Woods and Starr to negotiate
for services on the above referenced job.

The Committee discussed the merits of each firm for some considerable
length of time and after much deliberation made their decision. We
regret that all three firms could not be selected to do the work.

" We certainly appreciate all of the effort and time you put forth to
present your credentials to the Committee. We thank you for partici-
pating in the state selection system and we will keep your records
on file for future job reference.

Yours truly,

v

Louis J. Mfuege
Director

LJK:ks
. ¢c: Mr. James Bibb
Mr. Warren Corman
Mr. Gerald Tomanek
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